
From: Jenny He  

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 1:56 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Object to high rise buildings at 13572 and 13586 Bayview Ave., Oak Ridges. 

Hello, I am a resident in Oak Ridges for over ten years. I love the peaceful environment 
here, and I strongly believe that human beings need to realize how important and 
beneficial it is to protect our natural environment. I don't want to see more trees and 
forest to be destroyed. That's why I strongly object to the massive condominium 
development proposed in my Oak Ridges Neighbourhood located at 13572 and 13586 
Bayview Ave. 

Jenny He 

121 Bel Canto Crescent, Oak Ridges 


